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Hartsville BGC Spring Extravaganza

The Hartsville BGC held an Open House on April 4th to showcase the Club and its programs. Attendees enjoyed hamburgers and
hotdogs cooked by our own Decar Brown and performances by club members!! The event also gave families a chance to meet board
members on the Hartsville Unit Board!

National Boys & girls Clubs Week
April 8th-12th was National Boys & Girls Club Week! Members all over the country celebrated by dressing up for themed days at

the Clubs. The Rick & Susan Goings BGC in Hemingway hosted Pajama Day, Sports Team Day, and Twin Day among a few others!!
Members had a great time expressing their creativity through their outfits!



Lake City BGC Easter Celebrations
Members at the Lake City BGC enjoyed taking part in Easter celebrations at the Club! They met the Easter Bunny, dyed Easter Eggs, and
went on an Easter Egg hunt!! The wonderful staff at the Club put in a lot of effort to ensure that the kids had a wonderful day
celebrating the Easter holiday!!

have you donated to the
boys & girls Clubs of the
pee dee this year?? if not,

why not now?! a $50
donation could help send
a child to summer camp! 


